Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 8:10 AM

To: ‘Tavarez, lke' :

Cc: Pat Ellis; Joshua Russo

Subject: RE: COG - Spruce Fed. #1 Tank Battery - Work Plan Approval Request
lke,

As discussed, you are approved to move forward with this project. BLM will likely be onsite for witnessing various
aspects of the projects, but please keep me updated and advised on sampling events or problems encountered.

As always, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relive the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other
federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

MIKE BRATCHER
NMOCD District 2
1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext. 108
575-626-0857

mike.bratcher(@state.nm.us

From: Tavarez, Tke [maiito:Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2011 8:27 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Pat Ellis; Joshua Russo

Subject: FW: COG - Spruce Fed. #1 Tank Battery - Work Plan Approval Request

Mike,

Just a reminder, Tetra Tech has scheduled the COG Spruce Federal #1 Tank Battery for Monday (3-14-11). On March 3,
2010, we reviewed and discussed the work plan in you office, with several other projects. The BLM has approved the
plan and pending your approval. Let me know if you need additional time. | will need to send notifications on the startup
date. Call me if you need a list of the sites we reviewed and discussed, thanks

ke Tavarez
Tetra Tech

From: Tavarez, lIke v

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2011 4:28 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Terry Gregston (terry gregston@nm.blm.gov)
Cc: James _Amos@blm.gov; Pat Ellis; Joshua Russo

Subject: COG - Spruce Fed. #1 Tank Battery - Work Plan Approval Request

COG Operating

Spruce Federal #1 Tank Battery
Section 25, T17S, R27E, Unit K
Eddy County, New Mexico



32.80240 103.23351

Mike and Terry,

Please find the enclosed attached work plan for your review. Once approved, Tetra Tech will setup the remediation as
soon as possible. Call me if you have any questions or comments on the work plan. Thanks

tke Tavarez, PG| ¢
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lke. Tavarez@tetratech.com
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